Saint Mary Our Lady of Grace

CATHOLIC CHURCH

FRANCISCAN FRIARS, THIRD ORDER REGULAR

June 5, 2013

In the greeting of Saint Francis of Assisi: May the Lord give you peace.

Dear Jeff and staff at Chime Master:

May this note of sincere thanks for all your time and cooperation find you well and enjoying the blessings in your life.

Please allow me to express on behalf of our parish family here at Saint Mary Our Lady of Grace how pleased we are with our Chime Master system. Our carillon sounds out every hour and on the half proclaiming loud and clear to the downtown area of Saint Petersburg the church's ancient tradition of the rings of bells to the Glory of God.

Maybe most importantly during these days of war and unrest with terrorist attacks abounding in our world the sound of the bells call us to pause even for just a moment to reflect on the freedom we share here in the United States of America. With that freedom echoes a prayer of thanksgiving for the many blessings we hold dear to our hearts.

Our bells and the hymns that are played are a welcomed sound to our neighborhood and to a tradition at Saint Mary Our Lady of Grace.

Asking God's continued blessings to all you,

Fy. Damian-Vincent Amantia, TOR

Castor .